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Evaluation of Administrative and Teaching Personnel 

The continuing evaluation of administrative and teaching staff members is necessary to 
enable the Board of Education to monitor the effectiveness and competence of such staff 
members and to assist them in the improvement of their professional performance. 

The Board requires the evaluation of all administrators and teachers by the Superintendent or 
his/her designee in accordance with law and applicable regulations. 


